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YES, please pass this! This will be the impetus needed to push the Greater Idaho 

initiative forward and allow the REAL victims of liberal madness (Oregon 

conservatives) to be annexed to Idaho and find sanity in local government once 

again, while Portland and other communities in what's left of Oregon will be able to 

grow the homeless population in public places! It's a win/win! 

Respectfully yours 


